

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

26th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 6 Visit to West Kirby Library Tuesday 2nd October

A visit to West Kirby Library on the afternoon of Tuesday 2nd October has been organised for the Year 6 children.

At the Library, the Strategic Librarian will be delivering a session on World War 2. The children will have the opportunity to look around the library and to borrow a book if they have a library card with them.

As we will be walking to the Library along the Wirral Way suitable footwear is essential. We would suggest that the children come to school in their shoes but bring their black school trainers to change into for the walk. A school raincoat should be worn.

I would be grateful, if you could complete the reply slip below and return this to your child's teacher.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher

Year 6 Visit to West Kirby Library		
Child's Name:		Year
I give permission for my child to attend the visit West Kirby Library on the afternoon of Tuesday 2 nd October		
Signed:		
Relationship to child:		Date:







